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Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 10th November 2023
This half term our school focus is: Kindness

Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 14th November – Parents Phonics Workshop 
Starfish Class 2.45pm
Thursday 16th November –Individual School Photos 
Week Beginning 20th November – Parental Consultations.
Monday 27th November – Friday 1st December -
Scholastic Book Fair

Monday 11th December – Squashbox Theatre visiting school.
Friday 8th December – Flushing Christmas Lights Switch On
Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Dinner Day!
Tuesday 19th December –End of Autumn Term

Attendance
Starfish 96.7%
Seals  98.2%
Dolphins 95%
Congratulations Seals!!

The Lunchtime Award 
goes to Seals this week!

 

Praise Certificates

Starfish – Sadie and Finch 
Seals – Scarlett and Coralie
Dolphins – Ruben and Lucas

Congratulations Everybody!
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Save the date!
We are really looking forward 
to hosting another Scholastic 
Book Fair between Monday 
November 27th and Friday 
December 1st. 
An ideal opportunity to buy 
books for Christmas and 
support our school! More 
details to follow.

Baby News!
Congratulations Miss Powell!

You well have already have heard, but we are 
delighted to say that baby Poppy Tucker has arrived- 

she is absolutely gorgeous and Mum and baby are 
doing well!  Proud Nanny, Mrs. Powell is loving the new 
addition to her brood of grand children, and we can’t 

wait to meet, little Poppy.  
Congratulations to the whole family!



Events at Flushing

Gymnastics News!

Huge congratulations to our Gymnastics team who attended the Key Steps event at Penryn 

Gymnastic Centre, where they performed brilliantly!  They managed to win first prize and are 
through to the final in the New Year!  So exciting!  

Well done to Rosie, Morven, Alex and Lily.  

Dolphin’s had a fantastic time this week, as part of their 
Britain at War topic they had a World War activity day.   

The children dressed up and took part in cooking, and also 
performed a wonderful play about Archie Dobson.  There 

wasn’t a dry eye in the room! Well done Dolphins all!


